
Dear Parents and Families:

Get Ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). Choosing their own books 
empowers kids and inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger Readers. AND—as 
always—every book they buy earns Rewards toward book purchases for our school.   

Here’s what you need to know. The fair will take place from March 6 – 8, 2023 in the project 
room upstairs.  Students will be going through the fair with their classes during the regular 
school day.  Parents are also welcome to attend - the hours of the fair are as follows:

Monday March 6, 8:30 am - 3:00 pm
Tuesday March 7, 8:30 am - 3:00 pm, and 400 pm - 7:30 pm
Wednesday March 8, 8:30 am - 3:00 pm, and 4:00 pm - 7:30 pm

Visit our Virtual Book Fair homepage to watch some trailers and look through our digital flyer in 
advance of the fair, purchases can also be made online using this link until March 10, 2023.   
English books:  https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5202741
French books: https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/fr/pages/5202741

All orders ship directly to our school and we will arrange for a pickup time when they arrive. 
Your online orders will also benefit our school.

The countdown to more Bookjoy is on! Catch you at the Fair!

Happy reading!

Your scholastic book fair team!
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